
Milton Recreation Commission 
Final Minutes June 20, 2020 
 
A meeting of the Milton Recreation commission was held on June 20, 2020. 
The following members were in attendance: 
Mark Main 
Andy Rawson 
Chris Jacobs 
Sarah Rogers 
 

Karen Brown-Recreation Director 
 
Public in attendance: 
Dave Benedict 
 
The meeting began at 9:00a.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Approval of minutes – tabled 
 
Monthly expenses for January 2020 through April 2020 were reviewed and approved. 
Motion by Sarah Rogers to accept monthly expenses. Second by Chris Jacobs. All in 
favor and motion carried. 
 
Camp update-at this time there are 50 children registered for Camp Three Ponds for the 
summer. 
To accommodate campers and staff, an additional frame tent is needed, as well as sturdy 
plastic tables. Motion was made by Chris Jacobs to spend up to $500 on a tent and up to 
$1500 for tables. Motion was seconded by Sarah Rogers. All were in favor and motion 
passed. 
 
Employee update-There is no longer a Maintenance employee working at the beach. 
 
Playground update - More mulch for the playground is necessary to keep within 
appropriate guidelines. Sarah Rogers made the motion to spend up to $1350 for 
playground mulch. Chris Jacobs seconded the motion. All were in favor and motion 
passed. 
 
Boat launch – tabled 
 
Upcoming Events discussion- Nute graduation is scheduled to be held at the beach on 
June 27, 2020. 
 
Next meeting date was not set. 



 
Mark Main made motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:25a.m., second by Sarah Rogers. 
All were in favor and motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sarah Rogers 


